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1 and 2 Timothy and Titus, sometimes known as the 

Pastoral Epistles, are letters written by Paul to two 

pastors who were working with him in the early days 

of the church. In these letters, Paul encourages 

Christians to hold on to the true gospel, which is the 

firm foundation of the church that God is building. Paul 

is convinced that believing the good news of grace will 

result in real, noticeable life change and he calls 

everyone who is part of God's family to live in a way that displays God's truth to 

each other and to the world. As we live in a culture where truth is considered 

relative and lifestyles are increasingly about individual choice, these letters will 

refresh us with the stability of ultimate truth and call us to lifestyles which are 

saturated in hope, bring glory to God, and which reveal the beauty of the gospel 

for everyone to see. 

 

Join us this winter from Jan 15 - May 21 at 9:30-11:15am or 7:00-8:45pm at the 

Met. 


